
 
October 6th, 2010 Safety Message 

 
A SAFE WORKPLACE 

Is what City of Saint Paul and Saint Paul Regional Water Service 
employees have come to expect during their work day, and what we 
are committed to providing.  The following bullet points highlight 

the components of our safe workplace! 
 

 Joint labor / management safety committees – at City wide and at a 
department / division / office level.  Find out who your representatives are 
and do not be afraid to contact them! 

 
 Management commitment to safety.  The Mayor, City Council, and the 
Department and Office Managers support the LMSC and Safety! 

 
 Employee commitment to safety.  Each employee has a responsibility to 
work safely, to follow safety rules and regulations and to ensure that they 
wear required PPE. 

 
 Employee participation in safety committees. 

 
 Safety messages from the LMSC distributed several times during the 
month.  

 
 Enforcement of all safety related rules and policies.   

 
 Supervisor accountability for unsafe work practices that are allowed to 
continue.  

 
 Ability to report all unsafe conditions to management – be it via the 
LMSC’s website at http://www.stpaul.gov/index.aspx?NID=3599 or to your 
supervisor or manager directly. 

 


